STURMAN

ARCHITECTS

Date: August 24, 2023

To: Grace Manahan
City of Mercer Island Community Planning and
Development
9611 SE 36! Street, Mercer Island, WA 98040

From: Brad Sturman
Sturman Architects

Re: CA023-008 Sub1 Review
6020 94t Ave SE
Mercer Island, WA 98040
Subj.: CAO023-008 Sub1 Review

The following information is our response to the correction notice dated
7/20/2023.

Planning:

A1.0 “Please upload new plan set to match building permit resubmission with new corrects.”

Comment: New updated planset provided that matches main permit corrections.

Comment: Added note stating that the insulation shall be the highest possible, but
shall not exceed R-49
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